CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

The Conservation Commission in accordance with Mass. Gen. Law Ch. 131, §40 and
the Seckonk Wetland Protection By Laws will open a PUBLIC HEARING at the
Seckonk Town Hall on MONDAY, APRIL 24, 2006 after 7:30 P.M. on a Notice of
Intent made by H. Charles Tapalian, for 160 condominium units, associated parking
areas, access drives and stormwater management features at Rachel Avenue, Plat 9 /
10, Lots 165—-177 /1.

Plans are available for inspection at the Seekonk Town Hall Conservation Office.




